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RUSH MAGAZINE NOTE 

Please publish as soon as possible HCO Bulletin of June 23, 1960, The 
Special Zone Plan (which is being sent to you this week) in Ability, Certainty, 
Communication, Understanding, Reality and Affinity and make certain the issue 
arrives in the hands of all Dianeticists and Scientorogists new or old. 

This article contains the Special Zone Plan that may change the whole future 
of dissemination. 

Do not publish the HCO Bulletin of June 10, 1960, What We Expect of a 
Scientologist, that says we are not practitioners, as HCO Bulletin of June 23, 
1960 is an improvement in it. 

Hold any issue you have planned and do instead HCO Bulletin June 23,  1960. 
This  is urgent. 

L. RON HUBBARD 
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